
February 7, 2022 

 
 
Epiphany Eight Farms 
6445 Olivers Shop Road 
Bryantown, Maryland 20617-2242 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear House Economic Matters Committee: 

 

I am a small business owner in favor of SB403 to eliminate the annual filing fee for 
businesses.  

Please feel free to contact me at hello@epiphanyeightfarms.com if you need more 
information about my position. 

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

 

Regards,  

Monique Morris 
 

 

Monique Morris, Owner 
Epiphany Eight Farms  
Hello@epiphanyeightfarms.com  
240-354-0433 


